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June 17th 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I hope you are all well. 

At this time of year, we usually start our transition meetings for our new reception intake 

but this year because of the lockdown, the taster sessions for your child will be postponed to 

September when we hope that some of the current restrictions will be eased. 

In the meantime, Miss MacDonald has been in contact with pre-school providers to gather 

information about your child and our Year 6 children are very excited about their new 

project of creating a video for you and your child about our school. 

Next week you will receive a large pack of documents from the school detailing important 

information and some forms that will need to be completed. Apologies for the large number 

of forms that need to be completed but we prefer to send them out at the beginning of 

reception to avoid requests for form completion in later years. The school handbook and 

reception handbook (Starting School Booklet) can be found on the school website: 

http://www.barham.kent.sch.uk/parents/new-parents 

Please complete the forms, place in the envelope provided and return to school by Friday, 

July 3rd. These can either be sent back through the post or hand delivered through the 

school post box.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office 01227 831312. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

Headteacher 

http://www.barham.kent.sch.uk/parents/new-parents

